
VIDA residents will use their apartment entry cards to access the Main 
Street or Vance Street parking deck areas. As you drive into the deck 
you will scan your entry card. Once accepted the parking arm will 
raise and you are welcome to park anywhere in the deck. Once you 
exit you will again use your entry card to leave. You will no longer 
have a paper parking pass.

Public entering the Vance Street parking area will pull a ticket and 
once they exit the deck they will stop at the exit kiosk and pay using 
cash/credit card. 

A green paper parking pass will still be needed for anyone parking in 
the Oak Avenue and Main Street lots. This pass must be hung from 
your rearview mirror. Obtain it from VIDA management.

Please do not park in any on-street parking spaces– these are for 
customers patronizing local businesses.

VIDA RESIDENT
PARKING INFORMATION

www.kannapolisnc.gov/parking

PARKING RATES

First 30 Minutes:

1 a.m. to 4 p.m.:
(No partial charges)

4 p.m. to 1 a.m.:
(No partial charges)

Daily Rate:
(Starts after 5 hours)

Free

$1/hour

$3/hour

$25

If you experience any problems using the new parking system, please push the button on the video screen
labeled "press here for assistance." Assistance is available 24/7. 

We will be in a test mode with the new system from September 26 to October 9 with only VIDA residents
using the deck. Beginning October 10, the system will be operational and the public and guests will be able
to access the deck using the new paid parking system. 

VIDA residents are welcome to park in the VIDA deck and in the Main Street and Oak Avenue public parking
lots. The VIDA deck was built and paid for by the City of Kannapolis to provide parking for VIDA residents
and the public. It is a shared deck with no assigned spaces. The City is implementing a new parking system
for the deck. The Main Street parking area will be restricted to VIDA residents only. The Vance Street
parking area will be for VIDA residents and the public.



To learn more about parking in
Kannapolis, scan the QR code.


